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Promoting the sport of Full-Bore Target Shooting throughout Victoria 
 

It’s your VRA 

 

               
 
G’Day VRA Members 
 
Thanks to the wonderful generosity of the Werribee Rifle Club, the VRA is now the proud 
owner of a custom built shooting bench.  
 
The VRA Council recently resolved to make this bench available for use at our upcoming 
Syme and Queens from 17th – 21st April. The bench will be set up by range staff at each range 
and will come with a height adjustable stool. Shooters who normally use a bench can choose 
to use this bench rather than bringing their own and setting it up themselves at each range. I 
stress that this is optional, you are still free to bring your own bench if you prefer.  
 
Bench shooters using this bench will be squadded on the one target and will draw for position 
as per normal. The bench will move across the range in sync with prone shooters and 
allowances will be made for the fact that one shooter will need to vacate the bench before the 
next shooter sets up. If you wish to use this bench, please highlight this fact when you enter. 
 
Good shooting everyone. 
 
Geoff Evans 
VRA Chairman 
Phone  0458 820 434 
Email  chairman@vra.asn.au 


